
 

 

 

Wylie City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 
 
 

Department: Purchasing  Account Code: 

415-5415-58210 - $ 4,521,250 

447-5447-58210 - $ 9,938,715 

Prepared By: Glenna Hayes    

     

 
Subject  

Consider, and act upon, the award of bid #W2023-99-B for E. FM 544 from North Alfred to Vinson/County Line Road to 

Tiseo Paving Company in the estimated amount of $14,459,964.54, and authorizing the City Manager to execute any and all 

necessary documents.  

 
Recommendation  

Motion to approve the Item as presented. 

 
Discussion  

 

The E. FM 544 Capital Improvement Program (CIP) roadway improvement project spans the limits from north of Alfred 

Drive to the intersection of County Line Road and Vinson Road. The project includes roadway, traffic, utility, drainage, and 

pedestrian mobility improvements to expand the corridor from a two-lane undivided asphalt road to a four-lane divided 

concrete road, and includes a traffic signal at the intersection of E. FM 544 and Alanis Drive, as well as a roundabout at the 

intersection of E. FM 544 and County Line Road. ROW acquisition is being finalized, and coordination with the East Fork 

SUD and other franchise utilities is in process.  

 

The City issued the construction bid through its e-bidding partner IonWave, and received eight (8) bids. The apparent low bid 

for construction is from Tiseo Paving Company in the amount of $13,771,394.80. Staff recommends an award in the amount 

of $14,459,964.54 which includes the low bid of $13,771,394.80 and a 5 percent pre-awarded Change Order amount of 

$688,569.74. Anticipated construction completion is September 2025. 

 

Staff recommends the award of bid #W2023-99-B for E. FM 544 from North Alfred to Vinson/County Line Road to Tiseo 

Paving Company in the estimated amount of $14,459,964.54 as the lowest responsive, responsible bidder meeting 

specifications.  Funding for this project is from Collin County ILA Fund 415 ($4,521,250), General Fund and the 2008 General 

Obligation Bond Fund 447 ($5,128,237 and $4,810,478 transferred from the General Fund). 

 

 
 
 

 
 


